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September 9, 2010 

Sean Matsler 
Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP 

Direct Dial: (714) 371-2534 
E-mail: SMatsler@manatt.com 

Client-Matter: Y02889 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS AND E-MAIL (PATRICE.LATTIMORE@LACITY.ORG) 

Ms. Patrice Lattimore 
Legislative Assistant 
Office of the City Clerk 
200 N. Spring St., Room 360 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re: Council File 10-1443 (10700 Oakdale Avenue) 

Dear Ms. Lattimore: 

Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP has recently been retained by Dr. Shaik Saheb in 
connection with the property located at 10700 Oakdale Avenue (Council File 10-1443). Dr. 
Saheb has appealed the North Valley Area Planning Commission's June 3, 2010 determination 
granting the appeal of Case No. TT 50791-1A. By this letter, I am requesting that the Planning 
and Land Use Management Committee of the Los Angeles City Council ("PLUM") continue 
their consideration of Council File 10-1443 from Tuesday, September 21,2010 to Tuesday, 
December 7, 2010. 

We would appreciate confirmation via e-mail that the September 21, 2010 PLUM agenda 
will reflect the requested continuance to December 7, 2010. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (714) 371-2534 with any questions regarding this matter. 

cc: Dr. Shaik Saheb (via e-mail) 
Gil Prestwood (via e-mail) 
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Si"ly, // 

Yl0' Sean Matsler 
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